
BUILDING 
$200 Rental 

($50 Deposit refunded if building is 
left in clean condition) 

 
LOWER PAVILION #1 
$150 Rental 

($25 refunded if pavilion is left in 
clean condition) 

UPPER PAVILION #2 

$125 Rental 

($25 refunded if pavilion is left in 
clean condition) 

 

Please call early to secure your dates! 

South Franklin Community 

Building and Pavilion 

Rental Rates 

 
Township 
Bulletin 

WINTER 2015/2016 

Volume 5, Issue 4 
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STAFF 

Supervisors 

Kellie A. Orlosky, Chair 

William H. Cline, Vice-Chair 

Mark W. Knestrick 

Township Manager 

Tyler Linck 

724-884-0118 

Secretary/Treasurer 

Kellie A. Orlosky 

724-225-4828 

Sewage Collection 

Jordan Tax Service 

Julie Quigley 

724-731-2318 

Construction/Zoning Officer 

Fred Pozzuto 

724-225-4828 

Real Estate Tax Collector 

Carol Schilinski 

724-225-6270 

Public Works Department 

Dee Moore, Foreman 

Pat Stoddard 

Brian Sprowls 

Robert Loughman 

MEETING SCHEDULES 

Supervisor’s Agenda Meeting 

4:45 pm on the Last Wednesday of Each Month 

Supervisor’s Regular Meeting 

4:45 pm on the First Wednesday of Each Month 

Parks & Recreation Board 

6:00 pm on the Third Monday of Each Month 

Planning Commission 

6:30 pm on the Third Tuesday of Each Month 

Zoning Hearing Board 

Meets as Needed 

 A municipality for 123 
years 

 Population is approximately 
3,310 

 39.1 miles of Township 
roads 

 17 businesses operate profit-
ably within the Township 

South Franklin Township 

Fast Facts 



CNX Gas 

CNX Gas has seven (7) well sites located in the Town-

ship. Three on Farmer Lane, one on Old Scales Road, 

one on Bethel Church Road, one on Gameland Road, 

and one on Pleasant Grove Road which is for research 

and data collection only. The Township is working close-

ly with CNX to ensure the safety of our residents.  

Lagonda Homemakers 

The Lagonda Homemakers Club is seeking new mem-

bers for Fun, Lunch, Trips, Crafts, and Bake Sales. You 

must live in South Franklin Township. For those inter-

ested, please contact Lois (724-948-3743), Evelyn (724-

222-9271) or Beryl (724-229-3069) for all the infor-

mation you will need to join. See you soon! 

South Franklin VFD 

The South Franklin Township Volunteer Fire Depart-

ment is looking for new volunteers. Please call the Fire 

Station, 724-225-9255, or any one of the current VFD 

members. 

Parks & Recreation 

The Township has developed a Park Master 

Site Drawing that details the Park and how the 

Township can further develop its amenities. In 

line with the new drawing and plans, new play-

ground equipment has been installed at the 

main Township Park and down at Walker 

Lane. In 2016 the Township will be applying 

for grant funding to construct more trails with-

in the Park. We also plan to continue updating 

the amenities and facilities of the Park through-

out the coming years. Come play today! 

Township Bulletin 

With $50,000 from the LSA the Township was 

able to construct a new pavilion for the upper 

level of the main Township Park. It will be 

open to all in the Spring. In October 2015, the 

Township submitted an application to build a 

permanent restroom facility for the upper level 

of the Township Park as well as one for Walker 

Lane. ADA walkways will also hopefully be 

funded and installed next year. 

Local Share Account 

Ongoing & Upcoming Projects 
 
Bankson Engineering has completed our Act 537 Plan in 

hopes of bringing public sewage to the Township within 

the next few years. The Plan is currently under Pennsylva-

nia Department of Environmental Protection review. 

Once we get approval from PADEP we can then move 

forward with applying for funding for the project. The 

entire Plan is available for resident review at the Town-

ship building if you are interested in learning more. 

Drill Rigs 
 
The drilling rigs in the Vaneal/Verner area are 

operations to plug old, existing wells that will 

interfere with the longwall mining ongoing in 

the same area. CONSOL is taking precautions to 

properly and safely plug these wells to prevent 

any excess damage from the mining. Please call 

the Township with any concerns. 

Range Resources 

Range Resources is working on the logistics of 

two new well sites for 2016. One will be located 

on Vista Valley Road and one on Folly Hollow 

Road. Check back periodically for more infor-

mation from the Township. 

2016 Pavilion and Building 

Rental Info 
 

South Franklin Township started taking reser-

vations for 2016 rentals of the Community 

Building and Pavilion on Thursday, January 7, 

2015 at 8:30 am. Residents must apply in per-

son and pay the deposit (Bldg. $100 and LOW-

ER pavilion $150, UPPER pavilion $125) 

when the reservation is made.  

 

Township Event Calendar 
If you are interested in receiving a monthly 
email about events in the township please send 
an email to  
southfranklintwpcalendar@gmail.com.  

See Something Say Something 
 
If you notice a potential violation in the Town-
ship please do not hesitate to contact us as soon 
as possible to ensure the issue is addressed in a 
timely manner. If you have any questions or 
concerns call or email the Township. 


